
STOP PRESS – Sickness Bug      (26.04.17) 

  
There is a sickness and diarrhoea bug in school at the moment, which seems to be 
spreading quickly. Could you please encourage your child to wash their hands regularly.  
 
Also please note that children are not allowed back in school until 48hrs after the last time 
they have been ill. 
 
 
 
 
 


